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PROGRAM PROGRESS 

Campus-wide CEQA (CA Environmental Quality Act)  

Initial Study (IS) is in progress.  A draft is being reviewed by 

the college.  Once the draft is reviewed, there will be a public 

review and notification period for all interested parties to 

submit comments. 

  

 

DESIGN PROGRESS 

Public Safety Center: Architects continue with the design 

development/construction document phase.  At the end of 

July, 50% complete construction documents were submitted 

for review.  This month the construction documents will be 

reviewed by the college committee and returned with 

comments to the architects.  

 
Madrone Building: Architects are in the construction design 

phase.  At the end of July, 90% complete construction 

documents were submitted for review.  The college 

committee will review the construction documents as well as 

the 3-D models developed by the Architect, during the month 

of August.  Construction documents are anticipated to be 

complete by the end of August. 

 

 

 

Child Development Center: Project design and engineering 

is in the design development phase.  The team is also 

strategizing the development of the site infrastructure. 

 

Other Projects: 

Pinyon Relocation: The Pinyon relocation process is on 

schedule and on budget.  It is anticipated to be complete and 

occupied by the second week of August. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Measure E Bond Program 
 Phase I Projects  

  

   

          

Madrone Building: 3-D rendering of the new Madrone Facility. 

 

 
Pinyon Relocation Project construction 

If you have any questions or concerns about ongoing construction activities or would like to get 

additional information about ongoing design projects, please contact Kitchell, CEM at 575-6991. 
 

Science & Natural Resources Project:  Schematic Design 


